
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

David.P.March@met.pnn.police.uk 
20 June 2017 12:38 
Sawyer, Mark 
Purchase of Child Birth Certificates 

Good afternoon Mr Sawyer, 

I am a Metropolitan Police Detective currently engaged in the investigation into the recent London terrorist attacks. 
I have been passed your details with a view to make contact with you regarding your communication concerning the 
purchase of 3 children's birth certificates for individuals believed to be associated with one of the perpetrators of 
the London Bridge attack. 

I would very much prefer meeting with you in person rather than speaking on the telephone. If you would be so kind 
as to let me know your availability for this week, and if possible a direct contact number that I can reach you on, I 
would be most grateful for the opportunity to meet. I am more than happy to travel to a location that suits you best. 

I await your reply. 

Kindest Regards, 

Detective Constable David MARCH 
E-mail: david.march(5)met.pnn.police.uk 
Address: 29 t h Floor, Empress State Building, Lillie Road, West Brompton, SW6 iTR 

Total Policing is the Mat's commitment to be on the streets and in your communities to catch offenders, 
prevent crime and support victims. We are here for London, working with you to make our capital safer. 

Consider our environment - please do not print this email unless absolutely necessary. 

NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or legal privilege and are 
intended solely forthe use ofthe intended recipient. Ifyou have received this email in error, please notify the sender 
and delete it from your system. To avoid incurring legal liabilities, you must not distribute or copy the information in 
this email without the permission ofthe sender. MPS communication systems are monitored to the extent permitted 
by law. Consequently, any email and/or attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are 
authorised to conclude any binding agreement on behalf of the MPS by email. The MPS accepts no responsibility for 
unauthorised agreements reached with other employees or agents. The security of this email and any attachments 
cannot be guaranteed. Email messages are routinely scanned but malicious software infection and corruption of 
content can still occur during transmission over the Internet. Any views or opinions expressed in this communication 
are solely those ofthe author and do not necessarily represent those ofthe Metropolitan Police Service (MPS). 

Find us at: 

Facebook: Facebook.com/metpoliceuk 

Twitter: ©metpoiiceuk 

David. 
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